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Contract - Materials Recovery Facility Upgrade Construction Administration
Council is requested to approve a contract to award a professional engineering services contract to CDM Smith,
Inc. in the amount of $197,955.00 for the construction of mechanical, structural, and electrical upgrades to the
existing (MRF) Materials Recovery Facility Upgrade.
[Enter body here.]

File #: 2018-458, Version: 1

City of High Point Printed on 4/16/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

